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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I’m sure everyone agrees how important it is to help children stay safe on their 
journey to and from school.  Inconsiderate or illegal parking and dangerous 
manoeuvres are a cause for concern outside our school.   
 
At Dewhurst St Mary we have been working with our pupils to address this issue and  
are now asking parents and carers to sign up to our Dewhurst St Mary CE Primary 
School Parking Promise with the expectation that your good example will encourage 
other drivers to do the same. 
 
Once you have signed up, you will receive a School Parking Promise car sticker and 
we will publish, in our newsletter, a list of all our families who have signed up. 
The more families that sign up, the safer our children will be. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to personally thank all those parents who do 
commit to helping to keep our children safe on their journeys to and from school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Chris Robinson 
 
Mr Chris Robinson 
Chair of Governors.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



DEWHURST ST MARY C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

    SCHOOL PARKING PROMISE     

 

√ I will protect the safety of the children at my school by being a thoughtful   
driver.  
 
√ I will protect the safety of the children at my school by not driving in the lane 
approaching the school 
  
√ I will try to use my car as little as possible for school journeys and park in 
one of the allocated car parks as listed below. 
 
√ I will not park or drop my children off at the school entrance or block the 
neighbouring houses entrances.  
 
√ I will not perform illegal or inconsiderate driving manoeuvres. 
  
Please Print: 
 
Your Name: ………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Child’s Name: ………………...…..…………………………Class: …….….…… 
 
Child’s Name: ………………...…..…………………………Class: …….….…… 
 
Child’s Name: ………………...…..…………………………Class: …….….…… 
 
Child’s Name: ………………...…..…………………………Class: …….….…… 
 
Signature: ………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Car Registration :…………………………………. 
 
Please return to either the School Reception or your child’s teacher.   
Thank you. 
 
Available car parks: 
 
Whit Hern park. 
Green Dragon Public House. 
Crocodile Public House. 
Church House. 
Dewhurst Road. (Walk through alley) 
 


